STATE OF WASHINGTON

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY

4601 N Monroe Street ¢ Spokane, Washington 99205-1295 e (509)329-3400

December 8, 2017

Mr. William H. Collins,
Director, EHS&S

Tidewater Terminal Co. Inc.
P.O. Box 1210

Vancouver, WA 98666-1210

Re: Compliance Monitoring Plan for the following Site:

Site Name: Tidewater Fuel Line Leak

Site Address: 2900 Sacajawea Park Rd, Pasco, WA 99301 (Franklin County)
Facility Site No. (FSID): 39378684

Cleanup Site No. (CSID): 2331

‘Dear Mr. Collins:

The Washington State Department of Ecology (Ecology) received your Compliance Monitoring
Plan (CMP) on November 30, 2017 for the Tidewater Fuel Line Leak Site at the Tidewater
facility in Pasco, Franklin County, WA facility (CSID No. 2331). The plan is consistent with the
Consent Decree No. 16 250951 11between Tidewater Terminal Co. Inc. and Ecology, dated Nov.
22, 2016. Ecology approves the submitted CMP, dated November 2017 ~ Based on the schedule
in the Consent Decree the first groundwater sampling event should be conducted the first quarter
of 2018.

If you have any questions about this opinion, please contact me by phone at (509)-329-3543 or e-
mail at clof461@ecy.wa.gov.

Sincerely,

Christer Loftenius, L.H/G.
Eastern Region, Toxics Cleanup Program
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cc: M. Robert Martin, CH2M, Spokane, WA FILE COPY
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